Sent: Wednesday, 12 July 2023 5:06 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to DA2023/0130, Site: 109A Church St Lidcombe NSW 2141;
Lot DP 778492

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

My reason for writing is to voice my opinion, objecting to the proposed waste transfer station on 109A Church
Street, Lidcombe. My question to you is, would you like to live a couple of blocks away from a smelly, busy and dusty
rubbish tip? Having worked near and in rubbish tips previously, | can provide a first-hand insight into just how
disgusting the area surrounding a rubbish tip is.

Not only will the air/noise and soil pollution hit extreme numbers despite any environmental management
procedures (because let's be honest, when was the last time you saw a clean rubbish dump?), but the health and
safety of the local residents will be negatively impacted. Think of how much traffic exists there now, then inject an
extra 59 heavy articulated vehicles in a very non-heavy vehicle friendly street. Along with the fact that Boorea Street
had a truck ban which is terribly policed; | never fail to spot a heavy vehicle travelling on that restricted street.

Who will pay for the roadworks when these 42.5t trucks rumble up and down the fragile asphalt? This proposed
build is akin to slapping the local residents with a wet rubbish bag. Especially in this economic climate where

everybody is highly strung, barely recovering from a pandemic.

Build a tip in your backyard, not mine.
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